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UNITED STATES/4 .,
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION' o

t REGION I5
.,[C $31 PARK AVENUE

''$, . . . . ,e
KING OP PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

July 26, 1979
Docket Nos. 50-443

50-444

Public Service Company of New Hampshire
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Tallman

President
1000 Elm Street
Manchester, New Hampshire 03105

Gentlemen:

The enclosed Bulletin 79-17 is ferwarded to you for information. No written

response is required. However, the potential corrosion behavior of safety

related systems as it regards your plant over the long term should be taken into

consideration. If you desire additional information concerning this matter,

please contact this office.

Sincerely,

b /$G"-
Boyce H. Grier

# Director

Enclosures:
1. IE Bulletin No. 79-17 with

Attachments
2. Listing of IE Bulletins

Issued in Last 12
Months

cc w/encls:
John D. Haseltine, Project Manager
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